
Boat Club Members - At the July 4th Association meeting, I committed to have the 

package that was submitted to Brookfield revised based on information received at the 

meeting.  I submitted the revised package to Brookfield on August, 12, 2020.  The 

revised package is attached. 

  

I asked when Brookfield would be able to review the package - their response was the 

October / November time frame - "assuming folks don’t decide to stay at their lakefront 

homes year-round this year due to the pandemic. We’re completely inundated."  After 

Brookfield review (and hopefully approval), it then goes to various PA government 

agencies, and then to FERC for final approval.  If I remember, the PA agencies have 30 

days for comments.  I'm not aware of any timeframe for the FERC review/approval. 

  

Once FERC approval is received, the docks still have to be build.  I checked with 

Seeley's - the latest they could receive an order and still have the docks build for 

summer would be end of January. 

  

I know individuals might have to put down a deposit for their docks for next year.  I 

cannot say with any certainty that the Sunset Point community dock will be built and in 

the lake for summer 2021.  I will provide updates as information becomes available. 

  

Barry Skoras 

 


